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Updated ILF Scotland messages
ILF Scotland is delighted to announce the recruitment of the Chief Executive Peter Scott.  Minister for Sport, Health Improvement and Mental Health, Jamie Hepburn said: “Peter will be an asset to this organisation, which will continue to allow disabled people in Scotland to live independent, dignified and fulfilling lives.” For further information on this please go to http://news.scotland.gov.uk/News/Independent-Living-Fund-Appointment-181b.aspx 
We have also successfully recruited for Head of Operations Harvey Tilley and the Service Delivery Manager  Ann Cowan, who will be responsible for a team of 6 Caseworkers that have also recently been appointed. In addition to that the Head of Appeals and Reviews Margaret Wheatley has also been appointed. Recruitment for Assessors, the Senior Social Work Practitioner and Finance Manager has started and for further information on these vacancies please go to http://www.brucetaitassociates.net/careers 
The new ILF Scotland team have now moved into their new office at Denholm House, Livingston.  Please get in touch on enquiries@ILF.SCOT
We would also like to draw your attention to the new ILF Scotland logo, please see above.  We have worked alongside service users and the Project Board to achieve this logo to ensure it was accessible as possible and are delighted in the final results.
Coming soon
We are also starting the process of appointing ILF Scotland’s Board of Directors soon so please keep an eye on the website for further announcements http://www.gov.scot/Topics/Health/Support-Social-Care/Independent-Living/ScottishIndependentLivingFund 
We will also have a telephone contact number shortly so please monitor the website for further information.
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